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Notice of Intent 

To Adopt A Negative Declaration 

NOTICE is hereby given that the County of Sacramento, State of California intends to adopt a Negative 
Declaration for the project described below. 

Title: Active Transportation Plan 

Control Number: PLER2019-00099 

Location: Countywide 

APN: Various 

General Description: The Active Transportation Plan (ATP) provides policy, program, and infrastructure 
recommendations to improve active transportation (biking, walking, and rolling) within unincorporated Sacramento 
County. While many of the implementation measures are centered on policy, analysis, and monitoring, the ATP has 
proposed a myriad of infrastructure improvements including, new or upgraded pedestrian and bicycle facilities, lighting 
improvements, and safety enhancements at major intersections. The proposed infrastructure recommendations consist 
of 192 miles of sidewalk, 1,203 miles of bike lanes, and intersection and safety improvements at 192 locations. The 
ATP will replace the previously adopted Sacramento County Pedestrian Master Plan and the Bicycle Master Plan within 
the Sacramento County General Plan. 
This document is the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration on the potential environmental effects of the adoption 
of the Sacramento County Active Transportation Plan (ATP). Specific development is not proposed under the ATP, and 
adoption of this CEQA document would not authorize any development.  Future individual projects within the ATP will 
be subject to further environmental review.  The ATP itself contains various programs, policies and recommendations 
pertaining to the development of pedestrian and bicycle facilities. 

Review:  
The review period for the Negative Declaration begins on 5-13-22  and ends on 6-13-22  The Negative  
Declaration may be reviewed at www.per.saccounty.net and at the following location: 

 

Sacramento County  
Office of Planning and Environmental Review 

827 7th Street, Room 225 
Sacramento, California 95814 

(916) 874-6141  

Comments regarding the Negative Declaration should be directed to the Sacramento County Environmental 
Coordinator and emailed to CEQA@saccounty.net or mailed to 827 7th Street, Room 225, Sacramento, 
California, 95814.  Failure to do so will not preclude your right to testify at a future public hearing for the 
proposed project.  The date, time, and place of the public hearing is presently unknown.  A notice providing the 
date, time, and place of the public hearing will be provided by the hearing body authorized to conduct the 
public hearing for the proposed project.  
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